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22nd March 2019  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: End of Spring term arrangements  

As we approach the end of this Spring I would like to inform you of the arrangements for dismissing pupils 
on Friday 5th April 2019, the last day of this term. On this date pupils will attend normal lessons Periods 
One, Two and Three. At the end of period Three (12.20pm) the pupils will be dismissed from school.   

Pupils may order a packed lunch from their form tutor; the order should be placed by Wednesday 3rd April. 
Packed lunches will be available to be collected in the second floor dining hall from 12.20pm.  

Please can I remind you that the summer term will start on Tuesday 23rd April 2019. This will be Week 2. 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a peaceful and restful holiday. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Paul Woods 
Headteacher  


